
 

 

 
Dear Valued Customer; 
 
Welcome to AMP Security.  
 
As of September 1st, 2022 AMP Security has officially acquired Durst Tech Services, who had 
recently acquired Innovative Security. As another proudly local security, monitoring and 
automation company, at AMP Security we pride ourselves on providing exceptional, innovative 
solutions and we are eager to serve you.       
 
AMP Security 
AMP Security is built on the foundation of two trusted technology companies, Tuckersmith 
Communications [TCC] and Hay Communications, with decades of experience in the Security & 
Automation industry. Powered by Alarm.com, AMP Security is able to provide a more current 
and innovated security solution for your home and/or business. You can visit AMP Security at 
www.ampsecurity.ca or contact their team directly at 519.263.2677. As a bonus, if you already 
have your home or business communication services through TCC or Hay Communications we 
will explore bundling options with you at your earliest convenience.  
 
Moving Forward 
Your monitoring station will continue to be the Security Response Centre out of Sarnia. 
However, now if SRC contacts you it will appear as AMP Security. We will also be honouring 
monitoring that has been paid in advance. Any invoices sent after September 1st, 2022 will 
come from TCC. 
 
One of our Customer Service Representative will reach out with a phone call in the coming 
weeks to answer any questions you may have regarding this transition or your current security 
monitoring service. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Rob VanAaken     
President  - AMP Security     
 
 

http://www.ampsecurity.ca/

